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REMINDER

Food Facilities Must Renew
Their U.S. FDA Registrations | |
By December 31, 2016 )

Your shipments to the United States may be refused entry if your
food facility registration is not renewed prior to the deadline.

All registered facilities outside the United States must appoint a
U.S. Agent for FDA communications. The U.S. Agent for FDA
communications serves a different function than your importer,

customs broker, commercial distributor, or trade association. BRI Coamierof Registration
issued by Registrar Corp

FDA sends communications to your designated U.S. Agent,
including information regarding inspections, often requiring an immediate response.

Designate Registrar Corp as your U.S. Agent for FDA communications and receive:

* Registration Renewal: Mandatory Biennial FDA Food Facility Registration Renewal

* Certificate of Registration issued by Registrar Corp: Provides confirmation of your facility’s registration to industry

* Registration Updates: Registrations must be updated within 60 days of a change in required information

* Prior Notice: Three free Prior Notice filings each year for your exports to the USA

¢ Detention Assistance: Communication with FDA on your behalf to seek the release of a detained shipment ]
* Mock FDA Inspection: Onsite expert assistance at no charge except travel and lodging for a scheduled FDA inspection
DUNS Assistance: Obtain a DUNS number or update an existing DUNS record

FDA Compliance Monitoring: A unique system that continuously monitors your company’s FDA compliance status

To designate Registrar Corp as your U.S. Agent for FDA communications:

1) Complete the attached Product, Agreement and Information forms.
2) Email the completed forms to: callahan@registrarcorp.com or fax to: +1-757-282-2548.

3) Asyour U.S. Agent, Registrar Corp’s Regulatory Specialists will renew your FDA Food Facility
Registration and issue your 2017 Certificate of Registration.

Registrar Corp’s multilingual Regulatory Specialists are always available to help you. Contact
Registrar Corp by phone, email or by using “Live Help” at: www.registrarcorp.com. Registrar Corp
has 20 offices throughout the world to provide regional assistance whenever needed.

If you have questions, please contact Liviana Callahan by phone: +1-757-224-0177 ext. 308 or email: callahan@registrarcorp.com.
Certificates of Registration issued by Registrar Corp provide confirmation to industry that you are fulfilling FDA Registration requirements.
FDA does not issue or recognize Certificates of Registration. Registrar Corp is not affiliated with the U.S. Food and Drug Administration.
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Registrar CorpはFDAとは関係ありません
勧誘にご注意ください




